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Roll call taken by Mayor Anthony Miller.

Present: Dayna Ault, Steve Mallard, Jeffery Danderson, Dennis Roe.
Absent: Marline Faherty, Richard Icenhower.

Call to order at 6:30 p.m.

APPROVE AGENDA. Motion by Ault to approve agenda. Second Danderson.
Ault aye, Mallard aye, Danderson aye, Roe aye.

DISCUSS AND OR APPROVE OUTDOOR ENTERTAINMENT.

Franklin Hodges, 511 East Maple Street addressed the Board concerning opening up his race
track (Hillbilly Speedway).

Hodges gave examples of the race tracks that are open; Rogersville, Midway, I-44, Urbana, and
Bolivar is opening up this weekend. Hodges think he can open and comply with the 6 feet
spacing rule. The only track around that is not open is Springfield Speedway; which is in Greene
County. Our race track really needs to open, we have spent a lot of money on the track. Bass Pro
and Battlefield mall are open. Don’t see why we cannot open.

Danderson stated the city has followed Greene County the whole way, need to continue playing
by their rules. If Board changes rules for one, there will be others coming to request too
(baseball-soccer). Mallard agrees with Danderson. Ault asked if there were any other businesses
in town that are not able to open at this time. Ault is for allowing Hodges to open if proper
precautions are taken.

Danderson-at some point the city may want to break away from following Greene County but
that has not happened yet.

Motion by Danderson to stick to Greene County regulations which unfortunately means Hillbilly
Speedway can’t open at this time. Second Mallard.

Ault no, Mallard aye, Danderson aye, Roe aye. Motion passes.

Mayor Report
Mayor Miller has been in contact with Greene County Commissioner Dixon and a news release

should happen tomorrow that lines out the next phase for Greene County.

Motion by Roe to adjourn. Second Danderson. All ayes.
Adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Dana Louderbaugh



